
soldiersclaim  
soldiersclaim @hotmail.com  
Thu 5/10, 3:10 p.m.Peter Carter (Peter.Carter@parliament.govt.nz) 
Hi Peter, 
               Can you explain the aparent conflict between your ministry and the ministry of 
defence. This anomaly continues as a source of frustration.. The reason behind this, is because 
I've had dealings with the Minister of Defence and the Ministry of Defence,  I'm unsure wheather 
this falls within your domain. You are aware of the parameters when dealing within Government 
Departments, it remains an on going concern of mine. Our exsisting concerns still require 
redress. We would appreciate your ongoing concern for this matter. 
Kind regards 
 
Wayne Duggan 
 


